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The Rutland Township Board held the Road District Budget Hearing 
at 7:51 pm in the Town Hall for the purpose of discussion and 
approval of the proposed Road District Budget for the fiscal 
year ending March 31, 2018. 
 
A motion was made by Supervisor Sanders and seconded by Trustee 
Payson to open the Road District Budget Hearing. Vote: Voice 
vote, all ayes, 2017-05-01 motion carried. The Supervisor noted 
that the amounts in Road Supplies and Vehicle Maintenance should 
be reversed, the audit services amount should be changed, as 
well as the insurance amounts with liability & property to be 
changed to $6,124.00 and workmen’s comp to $6,184.00 Comments on 
heating fuel and utilities as well as payroll were also 
discussed. Trustee Bulmahn and Road Commissioner Schultz briefly 
discussed his plans for road repairs and paving this year. The 
Supervisor then stated that Road District Revenue will be 
$455,300.00 and the total amount of the Road District Budget 
will be $481,026.00. So, a motion was made by Trustee Payson and 
seconded by Trustee Eaton to approve Ordinance #RU 2017-03 the 
Road District Budget for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2018 
in the amount of $481,026.00. Vote: Roll call vote.  Payson yes, 
Eaton yes, Sanders yes, Bulmahn yes, Schuldt yes, all ayes, 
2017-05-02, motion carried. 
 
There being no further discussion, a motion was made by Trustee 
Payson and seconded by Trustee Eaton to adjourn the Road 
District Budget Hearing for the fiscal year ending March 31, 
2017 at 8:13pm. Vote: Voice vote. All ayes,2017-05-03, motion 
carried. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Charleen Carlsen, Township Clerk 
 
Margaret Sanders, Supervisor  Charleen Carlsen, Trustee 
 
Thomas Ray Eaton, Trustee  Victor Keegan, Trustee 
 
Nicholas Hoffman, Trustee 
   
 



 
  
 


